BEGINNING **EXPERIENCE®**

International Ministry, Inc. Yvonne Stoops, Executive Director 136 Dowd Ave 2nd Fl Canton, CT 06019 United States of America

Beginning Experience® is a registered trademark of Beginning Experience International Ministry, Inc.



www.beginningexperience.org



Dear Friends,

WELCOME TO CONNECTICUT!

I am happy to report that thanks to many hands and a lot of hard work, the office is up and running at:

Beginning Experience International Ministry, Inc. 136 Dowd Ave 2nd Fl Canton, CT 06019 USA

Our phone numbers are the same: 574-283-0279 or 866-610-8877



I would like to thank all of Santa's elves who made this move possible. Thank you to Kathleen, Dottie, Nancy, Dennis, and Randy who each helped pack and to Dan, Moe and Bill, the men in South Bend who loaded the truck. I would also like to thank the volunteer elves from St. Patrick's Men's Group here in Connecticut for unloading as well as my personal elves, Karen and Sonya for helping put everything together. Most of all, I would like to publicly thank my husband, Richard, for driving the truck and supervising. We couldn't have done it without each of you.

And, a big welcome to Phyllis Carroll who is working here in the office with me. You can send e-mail to her at phyllis.carroll@beginningexperience.org.

This little light of mine...I'm going to let it shine. Happy Advent. May your light shine as we await the symbolic coming of Jesus on Christmas Day and celebrate his birth... and may the light of Jesus shine in you every day.

NOTEWORTHY: A few teams are now testing the on-line reporting system available on the web site. Follow us on Twitter at @BeginningExper and like our Facebook page, Beginning Experience International Ministry, Inc.





We are now taking PRE-ORDERS for Building Happiness and Vision & Leadership, two new weekly programs. Vision and Leadership incorporates team training, talk writing, and small group facilitation skills. Contact me for more details.

I hope you are able to get together in your Beginning Experience communities during this holiday season and celebrate friendship and all that you have done to reach out to others in the grieving process this past year. As your team makes plans for next year, remember to send any updates to us.

Merry, Blessed and Peace-filled Christmas,



Gronne Stoppe

P.S. Watch for news about New Orleans in January. Celebrating the vision in a time of change!